
PROJECT SCHEDULE

PROJECT OVERVIEW
Berry Summit is situated in at least three overlapping tribal territories on 
the Trinity Scenic Byway, State Route 299. This Clean California project will 
improve and upgrade this important vista point to highlight the lives and 
history of the indigenous people inhabiting the area, including the Yurok, 
Hoopa Valley, and Karuk tribes. 

This popular spot for photos of breathtaking views lacks services for 
travelers. Enhancements for Berry Summit Vista Point include improved 
litter collection, toilet facilities, picnic area and native, drought-tolerant 
planting, improved lighting, decorative trash bins, electric vehicle 
charging stations, and informational kiosks. 

This project improves services to historically excluded communities, 
as well as providing a sense of appreciation to the location. The 
enhancements will reduce litter, improve safety for users, and add value 
to the area. 

Partners for the project include the Yurok, Hoopa Valley, and Karuk tribes, 
Blue Lake Rancheria, Humboldt County, County Department of Health 
and Human Services, Humboldt County Association of Governments, 
CHP-Humboldt, and the Redwood Coast Energy Authority. 
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1.	 Project begins: Summer 2021.  

2.	 Construction: November 2022 - June 2023.  


